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Press Release 

Statement of Prague University of Economics and Business on 

Current Situation in Ukraine 

 

Prague, February 24, 2022 – The Prague University of Economics and Business (VŠE) unequivocally 

condemns the military aggression against Ukraine, which is in conflict with international law and with the 

basic values that the University has long professed. 

VŠE always intensively supports friendly relations between all states and nations through extensive 

international mobility of students and academics, close cooperation with partner universities around the 

world and admission of students from abroad. Therefore, it rejects any violence which, in turn, destroys 

these relations and has serious economic consequences. 

The Prague University of Economics and Business and its faculties will make every effort to mitigate the 

impact on Ukrainian students. 


